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Bangkok 10260 

 

THANK YOU PATANA 

 

Dear Patana staff, students and parents. 

Thank you very much for the Christmas Boxes you have kindly donated again to Children of 

the Forest. This year they were handed out to many excited children after our Christmas / 

New Year children’s fun and games party. There were even some left over that we were 

able to give to children in a nearby village. 

 

Your kindness and generosity is greatly appreciated by us all at Children of the Forest. 

 

With gratitude and best wishes for a safe and healthy 2022. 

 

Tom Hopson,                                                                                                                    

Trustee and full time volunteer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


